TO! MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL
FROM: SARA PEER, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

SUBJECT: APPROVE SCOFIELD DRUG & GIFT TO SELL TOBACCO
PRODUCTS IN THE CITY LIMITS

DATE: JUNE 4, 2013

BACKGROUND

The City Council has already approved a list of businesses to sell tobacco
products in the City limits of Cannon Falls for 2013. Each business has turned in
proper fees and insurance information before being licensed in the City.

Nash Finch, for Scofield Drug & Gift, is requesting a new tobacco license to sell

tobacco products now through the end of 2013. Nash Finch has met the City
requirements, has turned in proper insurance information and has paid all fees.

RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION

Motion to approve Nash Finch, for Scofield Drug & Gift, to receive a 2013
tobacco license to sell tobacco products within the city limits.



